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From: Kyla Woznyi 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 11:20 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Save the greyhounds!

Dear Director, 
 
It is disgusting to think that this type of inhumane treatment even occurs in Australia. I urge you to consider 
bringing far more strict regulations into effect, and harsher penalties for those who fail to obey. Please please please 
think about the innocent animals, we should not have a right to abuse and mistreat them simply because we are 
human. They have just as much of a right as we do to live a long and happy fulfilling life, free from pain, abuse and 
exploitation. They don't have a voice and so I beg you to speak for them. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kyla Woznyi 

 




